
-----Original Message----- 
From: Steve Kerekes <stevejkerekes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:50 AM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Residential, dark sky lighting 
 
I want to thank the city Council for adopting the dark skies resolution. So I was surprised, 
shocked, and disappointed that we have to wait 10 years for people to replace their lights. I 
wasn't too clear if the resolution enforces lights that are currently installed that shine beyond 
the property line. When I walk down the 600 block of Sierra point Road at night with my dog 
almost every single house as a motion detecting lighting system that even if I'm on the opposite 
side of the street goes on, blinding me. Perhaps some adjustment could be made to this 
ordinance or perhaps I'm just not reading it right. A reply would be appreciated. Thank you very 
much. 
Steven Kerekes 103 Rossway 


